
KEY MESSAGES 
 

 AW18...1 week to go! 
If you haven’t done so already, please ensure you return your child’s 
consent form and payment for Activities Week as a matter of urgency 

 Sports Day - Wednesday, 18 July 
We are all looking forward to seeing the many talents on display at our 
annual sports day 

Week Ending: 13 July 2018 

YEAR 7 
We started the week off extremely positive with Neve Priestley and Spencer Burton (pictured right) representing 

the school at a conference at Newark Academy where they met other students and teachers from within 

Nova Education Trust. 

The year group have now completed their last full week of timetabled lessons. We are immensely proud of all our 

students and their journey over the past 10 months since joining us in September 2017. On Friday, 13 July, we 

celebrated individual achievements as well as the collective success of our fantastic year group. 

I am really looking forward to seeing the students continue to grow in Year 8 and know we have plenty more successes 

to come. 

Head of Year 7: Ms N Ward and Assistant Head of Year 7: Miss B Marshall 

YEAR 8 
During active tutoring this week, Year 8 students continued their preparations for T-Fest and Sports Day. There are 

some fantastic fund raising ideas and the good weather looks set to continue on what is due to be one of the highlights 

of the year! 

Congratulations to the cricket team (pictured right) who were crowned East Midlands Regional Champions on Tuesday, 

10 July. Captained by Rhiannon Knowling-Davies, the team performed brilliantly and played the game with the right 

spirit. 

Well done to Finlay Mayhew, Izzy Litchfield, Bebe Briggs, Jasper Carter-Davies, Alice Booker and Reuben Willis who 

assisted Mrs Farmer in gaining the Career Mark validation on Monday, 9 July.  

Acting Head of Year 8: Mr M Jepps 

YEAR 9 
As we reach the end of the term, we would like to thank you for your continued support this year - we could not do it 

without you. The Year 9s have had an incredible year and have grown into very mature, resilient young people. 

We will be celebrating Year 9 pupils’ successes on Monday, 16 July during our Achievement Assembly. The pupils will 

be rewarded for exceptional attitude and commitment to school life throughout the year.   

If you haven’t already done so, please remember to return the consent form for your child’s activity for Activities Week 

and make any payments due using the online payment system. 

Head of Year 9: Ms V Salt 

YEAR 10 
Year 10 took part in PSHE Day on Thursday, 12 July and it was a real success. Pupils were really engaged with the 

sessions which covered First Aid, Relationships and Knife Crime. A big thank to all external providers who kindly 

volunteered their time and to Mrs Fender for facilitating the day itself. 

Pupils are now looking forward to Enterprise Week. One final plea for any outstanding money or consent forms. 

Head of Year 10: Mr D Lynas 

 

KEY DATES IN JULY 2018 
Years 7-9 

 Wednesday, 18 July Sports Day 

 Thursday, 19 July to Monday, 23 July Activities Week 

 Tuesday, 24 July (last day of term) T-Fest 

Year 10 

 Wednesday, 18 July to Tuesday, 24 July (last day of term) Enterprise Week 

 


